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SCRIPT – The Stooges Sketchbook 

HARVEY: 

Good evening, it’s nice to see you all again and it’s 
nice to see you again RHIEN 

RHIEN: 

It is indeed, and in our packed show tonight, we have a 
travel agency sketch, a train station travel centre 
sketch, a bank sketch and our first head to head 
discussion talking about how England got on in Euro 2016, 
but now for the news 

Sied storms into the studio 

SIED: 

I’m just checking the equipment, won’t take long 

HARVEY: 

We are busy recording now 

SIED: 

Don’t mind me, just carry on, I won’t get in your way 

HARVEY: 

Now where was I, oh yes, Arriva have sorted out the 
ticket machine problems on the unstaffed stations, they 
removed the ticket machines 

SIED: 

I don’t need that camera  OPPS, Sorry 

Picture on screen with voiceover 

Wiggle TV would like to apologise for the loss of the 
sound and picture, normal service will be resumed as soon 
as possible due to a technical fault. Hang on, If there 
is a loss of sound then how come this voiceover is not 
affected 

Sometime later 
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RHIEN: 

A train operator has now solved the issue with driver 
only trains and its guards, they sacked the drivers and 
made them guard only trains 

HARVEY: 

Arriva have named all their new buses after the players 
of Leicester City Football Club, Arriva have since 
removed Kante’s name after the bus was vandalised 

RHIEN: 

Sheep have escaped from a lorry on the motorway, the 
Highways Agency is at the scene only to take the sheep 
and sell lamb chops at the roadside 

HARVEY: 

P&O have apologised for the disruption to the ferries, 
they claim that the ports are on strike again 

 

RHIEN: 

And finally England Manager Sam Allardyce has been 
recorded insulting the FA and has got sacked, we have 
just been informed that this is actually true 

HARVEY: 

 And now for the sketches 

The Sketches Starts 

HARVEY: 

And that’s all we have time for, but before we go, we 
have a few items of late news 

RHIEN: 

Three Christmas Cards arrived today, albeit three months 
late 
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HARVEY: 

Following the success of removing the train seats, 
FirstGroup have now solved bus overcrowding, they have 
removed all the seats, except for the driver’s 

RHIEN: 

Arriva has retained its CrossCountry rail franchise and 
promises lots of service improvements, strangely the 
operator do not appear to be ordering new trains 

HARVEY: 

There have been claims the Flying Scotsman was being 
pushed by the ever present diesel loco at the back of the 
train, the National Railway Museum have yet to comment 

RHIEN: 

Honda have finally improved the F1 engine for McLaren, 
sadly their cars were still overtaken by the Manor Cars 

HARVEY: 

Sticking with F1, Mercedes have got the new engine 
running and its British Driver was testing it during the 
Malaysian Grand Prix, mysteriously it went up in flames, 
after 40 laps, again! 

RHIEN: 

And finally Wayne Rooney had his plane diverted to East 
Midlands Airport, as he heard Nottingham Forest has a 
vacancy for a striker 

HARVEY: 

 And so it’s goodnight from me 

RHIEN: 

 And it’s goodnight from him 

BOTH: 

 Goodnight 

 


